
 

 

FoNAC is in our 8th year of formal ministry. The first few years were devoted to introduction and securing 

funding for basic operations. Next we entered into a partnership with the North American Mission Board, of 

the SBC in which FoNAC was to serve as a clearinghouse (an agency or organization which collects and distributes 

something, especially information), which has worked well for all concerned. We have made a good number of 

contacts and throughout our short tenure have dispersed much information through printed publications, 

video & telephone conferencing, Baptist Press Releases, Regional conferences. We have interviewed 

missionaries addressing worldview issues (Dos and Don’ts) with the hopes of establishing a more doctrinally 

sound, culturally relevant approach to sharing the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

We at FoNAC are so very appreciative of those of you who have recognized that the indigenous people of 

North America (as well as all of America) are in desperate need of a movement of God, that being said we 

have always insisted that it’s a “God-sized task”, without God’s Spirit, Word and Family we would be 

helpless!  

This Christmas Season serves as a reminder that the most precious gift known to mankind is the gift made 

possible by our Heavenly Father, “His Unspeakable Gift” (Isaiah 9:15), for God so loved the world (of people) 

He gave His only begotten Son, making  eternal salvation possible to all who would believe (John 3:16). 

With our love and appreciation, 
 

Fellowship of Native American Christians, 
 
 
Gary Hawkins, Exec. Director 

  


